
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Teacher/Parent/Carer 
 
We are pleased to provide you with the Bedding Plant Order Form for this year. 
 
There have been a few changes to the bedding plant products this year: 
 

1. The compost recipe has been changed to include more peat-free plant materials and is something 
that many nurseries and garden centres are now doing. 

2. The plant packs are now more environmentally friendly; they are made from 100% recycled pop 
bottles and are fully recyclable either in the recycle bin at home or, back to the Gardening Club (via 
Student Services) where we will make use of them growing our vegetables. 

3. The number of modules in the plant packs are different from previous years so it means 
that the plant counts have changed for some plants: 
 Standard 6 module packs remain the same. 
 The 9 and 12 module packs are no longer available. 
 A 10-module pack has replaced the 12-module pack. 
 The jumbo 4-module pack has been replaced by a jumbo 6-module pack. 

4. Finally, because these trays are more expensive there has been a small increase to the cost 
of the plants supplied in the recyclable trays, others are the same as last year (items in red 
show price rises). 
 
 

 
 
 
Apart from the above notes, the plant choice and quality remain the same. 

We hope you will enjoy the plants and that your gardens bloom to perfection this year!  
 


